
ARE YOU CHECKING YOUR “P” 
CARD TRANSACTIONS 

REGULARLY? 

UNDERSTANDING A QUICK LOOK WEEKLY CAN HELP US CATCH 
FRAUDSTERS AND SAVE YOUR CARD FROM BEING INACTIVATED.



IN A FEW EASY STEPS YOU CAN VALIDATE THE 
CHARGES ARE YOURS

• SIGN IN TO YOUR US BANK ACCOUNT



• Click on the Transaction Management selection on the left:

• CLICK ON VIEW PENDING TRANSACTIONS



• Put in your last name & then hit Search

• Once you have hit SEARCH, you should see something similar to this:



• Should you see charges that do not belong on your account, you 
should immediately notify 
• US Bank Fraud Department at 800.523.9078 and report the fraudulent 

activity.

• Notify purchasing@Washburn.edu that you have reported the fraud and what 
the outcome was from calling US Bank.  Many times they will close the 
current account and issue a new card.  That new card will come to Morgan 
214A and we will notify the cardholder when the card arrives.  ALL cards 
come to Purchasing first.

mailto:purchasing@Washburn.edu

